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Tēnā koe valued Member of Te Ao Māramatanga 
 
Thank you for your contribution as a nurse during the current Covid-19 pandemic 
 
On behalf of the College Board this letter is to formally thank you for your services as a nurse 
during the current Covid-19 pandemic.  Every nurse, including yourself, is playing a crucial 
role in the fight to eliminate this pandemic which we know will go on for some time.  
 
Every action you take, be it small or big, makes a difference.  Our collective actions as a nursing 
profession means that together we are coming through the other side.  There appears to now 
be light at the end of the tunnel.  
 
We know that it has been a tough year for you.  Life and nursing practice have changed.   We 
encourage you to continue to weave into your practice activities that build your resilience and 
strength to ensure we can best serve our communities and whānau. Your health and 
wellbeing matters.  
 
In 2021 we have every intention of bringing you more opportunities to learn, connect and 
participate.  We will do everything possible to bring you together at the wānanga in 2021 and 
at the national conference in Nelson in 2022. 
 
Thank you for your loyal commitment to Te Ao Māramatanga- New Zealand College of Mental 
Health Nurses.  We will continue to walk this pathway forward with you into 2021 and beyond. 
 
In recognition of your commitment to the College we would like to provide all members with 
a gift of a pad and pen along with a College badge for those that don’t already have one.  
Please reply to admin@nzcmhn.org.nz with your current postal address so we can send one 
to you in the post.  It will also be a great opportunity for the College to have up to date 
membership records. 
 
Our door is always open and please feel free to contact us.  
 
We wish you well with your nursing career.  
 
Ngā mihi nui  

      
Suzette Poole (President)  Chrissy Kake (Kaiwhakahaere) 
Te Ao Māramatanga – New Zealand College of Mental Health Nurses Inc 
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